Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone & Fax: 01354 677266

email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs. Clare Talbot

4-Mar-20

Dear Parents/Carers,

YEAR 5 ONLY - MONDAY 29th APRIL 2020 SAFETY ZONE SESSION, MARCH FIRE STATION

We would like to inform you that our Year 5 children will be going to March Fire Station on Monday 29th April 2020 to take part in the annual 'Safety Zone' session. We will be leaving school at 12.00pm and will be back at school by 3.30pm. Please make sure that your child brings a packed lunch as they will have to eat early at 11:40 a.m.

Children will be learning about safety in 7 different scenarios including, kitchen safety, electrical safety and road safety.

Children will be accompanied by 2 adults and we have hired a minibus for this activity.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C. Talbot, Headteacher